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DCF Midstream 
10 Desta Dr. Suite 500 W

Midstream.
Midland, TX 79705 
O: (432) 620-4207 
F: (432) 620-4162

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

November 15,2016

Mr. Brad Jones
New Mexico Energy, Mineral and Natural Resource Department 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, NM 87505

RE: 2016 Annual Discharge of Hydrostatic Test Water
Permit HBP-NM-015

Dear Mr. Jones,

DCP did not discharge any hydrostatic water under the conditions of Permit HBP-NM- 

015 by DCP Midstream, LP (DCP). The information is required by permit condition 10 
for calendar year 2016.

If you require any additional information, please contact me at (432) 620-4207 or email 

idbebbington@dcDmidstream.com.

Sincerely,
DCP Midstream, LP

Jon D. Bebbington

Princ. Environmental Specialist

Cc: Beck Malloy - Denver Environmental
Nick Case - Midland 

- Hobbs Field Office 

Env. File: Gathering System 2.2.3.2


